
 

 

Department Service Officer Carl Curtis has announced four training dates for Post 

Service Officer training. 

A Post Service Officer (PSO) is a very important volunteer position in your post. 

They are often the first Legionnaire your post members or dependents turn to for 

help with veteran benefit issues. The PSO’s primary duty is to serve as a link 

between the veteran or dependent and an accredited Veteran Service Officers 

(VSO) in the Department of Maine. 

Join us for training, free of charge, to learn more about the benefits afforded to 

veterans and dependents and to learn how to serve as valuable resources to 

veterans in your community. 

Tuesday, 29 April 

Saturday, 20 September 

Tuesday, 28 October 

Saturday, 15 November 

All training will be at the training center at 
Department Headquarters (5 Verti Drive, Winslow) with a 10 am start. 

 
Email the Department Adjutant to reserve your seat: Jason@Mainelegion.org 
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